



8<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Re: The Birmingham REP Project

I am delighted to invite your son/daughter to partake in this year's Rep Project. There will be a very exciting set of workshops, delivered by theatre practitioner, Nyasha Gudo from The Birmingham Repertory Theatre. Nyasha works with professional actors as an Associate Director in Birmingham and London's West End. Students have been invited to devise and later perform at The Rep's Winter Festival.

Students will receive a weekly workshop where they will devise their own piece of theatre centered around the theme; The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. Students will work to create a bespoke piece of drama that allows for their interpretations and creative thoughts to be fostered and realised.

It is with great pride that we can offer this opportunity, given that no other school in Staffordshire has had the opportunity to work with The Rep Theatre, meaning this will be an incredible experience for them all. Students will be able to perform on a stage that is solely reserved for theatre professionals.

Please complete the reply slip below to confirm your son/daughter's place and commitment to the project. It is expected that participating students involve themselves within the sessions by contributing ideas, helping to shape the drama and show a willingness to perform on stage at The Rep Theatre. As there is a waiting list for the limited available spaces, please ensure the reply slip is returned by Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> September 2023.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at the academy.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Lockett

Head of Creative and PE

## The Birmingham Rep Project 2023-24 Permission Slip

I give permission for my son/daughter to participate in The Rep Project and confirm their commitment to the project throughout the autumn term.

Signature: ...... Print name: ......

(Person with parental responsibility)









